
 

 

God Is For Us 
Welcome/Announcements 
Your Grace Is Enough 
Do It Again 
Great Is Your Faithfulness 
Message—Pastor Nathan Smith   Nehemiah 4 
Offering 
Same God 
Final Blessing 
 
 
 
Please leave the chairs down.  Thank you!  

 

 

1290 32nd St 
Allegan, MI 49010 

www.fbcallegan.com 

269.673.5683 or 866.595.1591 

7.28.2024 

STAY UP TO DATE ON WHAT’S HAPPENING @ FBC ALLEGAN!         | 

communication card We’re so glad you joined us!  Please fill out this card, tear it off, and place it in the offering box. 

Name(s) 

Marital Status Single Married 
Phone # 

Address State: Zip: 

This is my first time at FBC. 

By providing the above information you are opting in to receive communication from First Baptist Church of Allegan.  

I need my contact information updated. 

OASIS STUDENT MINISTRIES SCHEDULE 
 

OASIS IN THE SUMMER 
July 28  Chicora Hang Out @ 5-8:00pm 
  Boys bring chips.  Girls bring cookies. 
August 7 Disc Golf @ 5—8:00pm Families Welcome 
August 25 Oasis at the Reich’s Pond—*Oasis Family Night* 
August 28 Middle school only—Disc Golf & Pizza 
 
 
 
 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE @ 10:00am 
FBC SERVICE & ONLINE—www.fbcallegan.com 

CHURCH GIVING & ATTENDANCE 
MTD July 21 Giving:  $29,855.18 Budget:  $31,983.27 
Attendance for July 21 service:  284     You Tube:  54 

STAY IN TOUCH 
OFFICE HOURS:  Mon-Thurs., 8:30am—12:30pm, 1-4pm 
 

Nathan Smith: Senior Pastor: nsmith@fbcallegan.com 
Brendon Bayley:  Associate:  bbayley@fbcallegan.com 
Cheyenne Smith:  Director of Congregational Worship:  
       csmith@fbcallegan.com 

Email 

GOD POWERED RESILIENCE 
 

 rebuilding 
7/28 Nehemiah 4 
8/4 Nehemiah 5 
8/11 Nehemiah 6:1-7:3 
 
 recommitting 
8/18 Nehemiah 8 
8/25 Nehemiah 9 
9/1 Nehemiah 10:28-39 
9/8 Nehemiah 12:27-47 

 
 re-repenting 
9/15 Nehemiah 13:1-14 
9/22 Nehemiah 13:15-31 
9/29 Book Summary 

 “Fear not, for I am with you; Be not dismayed, for I am your 
God.  I will strengthen you, Yes, I will help you, I will uphold 

you with My righteous right hand.”  Isaiah 41:10 



 

 

I would like to... 

volunteer at the church 

join a small group 

grow in my faith 

grow as a leader 

speak with a pastor about... 

I put my trust in Jesus for the first time today!  

I found out about FBC through: 

website social media family or friend 

I would like more information on: 

Please pray for me regarding:  Staff only please 

Learn about church membership 

FAMILY LAKE PARTY—SUNDAY, AUGUST 4 
12:30—4:00PM AT THE WALSTRUM’S HOME 
1st –5th graders and their families are invited to a ‘Family Lake 
Party’ at the Walstrum’s home at 2488 Birch Ct. in Allegan on 
Miner Lake which is about 15 minutes from our church on       
August 4th from 12:30—4:00pm.  There will be swimming,       
tubing, pedal boat, yard games…  Lunch will be provided.  Please 
arrive by 12:30pm if you would like lunch.  Bring a towel, life 
jacket &/or water float if you have one. 
 
Hot dogs & fixins’ Swimming  Tubing 
Boating   Yard Games  Sand beach 
 
Please RSVP 269.873.7641 (phone or text) or 
liz.walstrum@gmail.com     Yes, it is ok to just show up if 
your plans are in flux.  But, an RSVP helps me plan food.  
Hope you all can come.  It is always a great time to be        
together.   

 
REJOICE IN RECOVERY 
MONDAYS @ 6:30 IN ROOM 110 
If you struggle with addiction, hurts, hangups, or habits that are 
having a negative effect on your life come and join us in this 
Christ centered program.  Questions?  Contact Tom Sousley or 
Bruce DeMaagd. 

 
FAIR PARADE OUTREACH 
WATER BOTTLES, LABELERS & WALKERS NEEDED 
FBC will be participating in the fair parade passing out labeled 
water bottles with FBC information to the fair attendees.  2,500 
bottles of water are needed.  Please place the bottled water in 
the lobby at the end near the church office.  Please sign up at 
the Information Center in the lobby or on one of the bulletin   
tables in the auditorium if you are able to help label bottles, and/
or pass out water in the fair parade.  Children passing out water 
must be accompanied by their parents.  Thank you! 
 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY EVENTS 
1.  August 16  9:00am—Coffee @ Mug Shots 
2.  August 22  Summer Refresher @ 6-7:30pm 
3.  Oct. 18-20  Ladies Fall Retreat at The Shack 
4.  November 15  6:30pm—Fall Paint & Praise 
   (Winter Theme) 
5.  December 7  Christmas Brunch 9-11:30am 

 
NO MEN’S BREAKFAST IN AUGUST 
There will not be a men’s breakfast in August.   
 

EVENTS:  July 28—August 3, 2024 
SUNDAY 10:00am 

 
5—8:00pm 

Worship Service & Kidzone 
 
Oasis Students Chicora Hang Out 
Boys bring chips.  Girls bring cookies. 

MONDAY 6:30—
8:00pm 

Rejoice in Recovery—Room 110 

FBC CAMP OUT – AUGUST 9, 10 & 11, 2024 
You are invited to attend our annual summer camping trip to Ed 
H. Henning Campground on Aug. 9—11.  Please sign up at the 
information center in the lobby for the site you would like.  Pay 
the camping fee of $125 to the church; $45 if you are paying for a 
cabin on your own, or if related families are on the same site.  
Questions?  Contact Craig Chopp at 616.405.9450.  If you would 
like to stay extra days before or after the weekend you will need 
to contact the park to make arrangements at 231.689.7340. 

 
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH E-PRAYER CHAIN 
How do I place a prayer request on the E-Prayer Chain? 
Chris Murphy is the E-prayer chain coordinator for our church.      
If you would like a prayer request placed on our E-prayer  
chain please send your request to Chris Murphy at  
prayerchain@fbcallegan.com. 
 

How do I receive the E-prayer chain so I can pray for 
others?  If you would like to be a recipient of the E-prayer chain 
to pray for others please send your email address and a note 
that you would like to be a recipient of the E-prayer chain to Chris 
at prayerchain@fbcallegan.com. 

 
ELECTRONIC DIRECTORY INFORMATION 
“Once I have updated my information and shared it  
via the directory, how do I USE it?”  If you have  
already been invited to the directory and completed  
the information you would like to publish, you are now able to 
access the directory in three ways:  1. Option ONE—Browser by 
QR code, 2.  Option TWO—Browser via URL at https://
fbcallegan.churchcenter.com/home or 3.  Option THREE—By APP 
(On your smartphone or table, install the “Church Center” app.)  
Questions?  Please contact Brendon Bayley. 
 
FBC E-NEWSLETTER SIGN UP 
FBC sends out a weekly e-newsletter.  The e-newsletter contains 
information about events going on at FBC, local ministry infor-
mation and encouraging stories to uplift you through the week.  
Please send your e-mail address to Robin in the church office at 
rbacon@fbcallegan.com if you would like to  receive this e-
newsletter.   


